From: Otis Spriggs

Sent: Wednesday, November 07, 2012 8:58 AM

**To:** Tracy McGaha

Subject: Regarding request for reconsideration of rezoning property on Greensboro Road

November 6, 2012

Dear Sirs,

I am writing this letter to voice my opposition to the rezoning of the property located on the north side of Greensboro Road, East of May's Lane,

between 1824 and 1908 Greensboro Road (Wimberly Subdivision). I believe that rezoning this property to 'RM-4' from 'R-1' will result in in-

creased noise to this neighborhood, increased traffic, and lowering of the value of surrounding residential properties.

Due to my work schedule I am not able to attend the meeting to personally voice my strong opposition to this proposal. I would greatly appreciate the attention of the MAPC to this letter.

Sincerely,

Mary Jane Frazier